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 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
February 24, 2012 
 
  
 
       
Judd Andrews 
1900 Hemlock Pl 
Hudson WI 54016 
 
VIA EMAIL:  jdandrews@tireproz.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 1810 Marshall Avenue 
 
Dear Mr. Andrews: 
 
This is to confirm that on February 21, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, February 28, 2012 
at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  The inspector will re-measure the south bedroom window at 
the re-inspection and will give a staff report at the hearing.  If you wish to attend you may or I 
can contact you the result of Ms. Moermond’s recommendation. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, March 21, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MXV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Rick Gavin (email) 
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